
Submitter: David Wall 

On Behalf Of: Mr Oregon Opposes SB 632 

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB632 

I OPPOSE [SB 632]. 

 

"Requires Oregon Department of Administrative Services to provide grant and loan to 

specified entity to develop multifamily dwellings, affordable to moderate income 

families, using scaled modular or prefabricated construction." Isn't this just precious. 

 

The "Oregon Department of Administrative Services" is going to give out money for 

"...scaled modular or prefabricated construction?" 

 

Why is "Oregon Department of Administrative Services"  acting as a "financial 

institution" giving out development money for "...scaled modular or prefabricated 

construction?" 

 

Another, socialist financing scheme to fund housing projects enriching others at 

taxpayer expense. 

 

Taxpayers want "kickers" if you are going "throw our money away" and or "give our 

tax dollars to someone else." 

 

Review and significantly downsize budget allocations for the "Oregon Department of 

Administrative Services."  

 

David S. Wall 

 

 


